From: English, Rachel

Sent: 17 October 2019 11:16
To: Planning
Subject: FW: 36-38 Fitzroy Square - Northeastern 2019/3961/P

Please log with 2019/3961/P

Rachel English
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 2726

LOHES

]
Sent: 16 October 2019 16:32

To: English, Rachel <Rachel.English@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: 36-38 Fitzroy Square - Northeastern

Dear Ms English:

Here is a recent article which talks about Northeastern "extending its global reach™ and making it clear
that it has acquired NCH.

"The university opened its first campus outside of the United States in Toronto in 2016, and its first
outside of North America last January with the acquisition of the New College of the Humanities in
London."

https://huntnewsnu.com/60003/campus/aoun-addresses-provost-search-at-faculty-senate/

Interestingly, there is also reference to "Northeastern faced criticism for falling more than four million
dollars short in voluntary payments in lieu of property taxes requested by the city of Boston due to
NU’s non-profit status.

If you can add this e-mail to my letter, T would be most grateful,

Kind regards,



